
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Parent/Carer  
 
        6th February 2024 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer of Mariam, 

Sixth Form Academic Report 

We hope that correspondence finds you safe and well. We have attached the most recent 

version of your child's report, with a further update on the attendance data. 

We would like to reiterate the importance of sharing information about your son’s/ 

daughter’s performance at this significant stage in the academic year. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via the details above if you require further information 

or have any questions. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully       Yours faithfully 

 

Mr D Preston      
 Mrs H Kaur 
Assistant Head Teacher Sixth Form     Head of Year 12 and Year 13 

 
 

  
 

 

 


